
 

 

 

Greetings from your Principal 

 

Dear Ronald Reagan Secondary School Community, 

 

On behalf of the faculty and staff at RRSS, it is my pleasure to welcome you and your 

student to the school year 2016 – 17. I am delighted to have your student in our 

classrooms this year and look forward to sharing the school year together with him/her.  

High school is an amazing opportunity for students to prepare for their future and RRSS 

has made a long-standing commitment to provide students with personalized learning 

experiences.  At Ronald Reagan Secondary School, we are aware that our children need 

to be ready to meet the needs and challenges of today. However, the road is still quite 

long as we continue to prepare global-ready students for the future.    

As an educator, I will work collaboratively with the staff at our school while endeavor to 

create an educational partnership with you and your student that will foster courage, 

determination and passion for knowledge.   I am energized and deeply committed to 

making a positive difference in the lives of your children.  

With your help and cooperation, this should be an excellent school year. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Charlene Ho 

Principal 
 

 


